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Date:  April 6, 2021 

 

From:  Rob Zuber  RDZ 

To: Janet Binns 

Cc: Travis Marshal, Michael Cunningham 

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine, Permit C-1981-038,  

 Request for assistance with SL-07 application 

 

Hello, Janet 

 

I am requesting your help with an application that we received on April 1, 2021. I have not found 

it complete or scheduled an inspection yet, so we have some time.  Mostly, I want your 

assistance with review of the technical report written by Cedar Creek.   

 

You can find the application in Laserfiche.  The technical report begins on page 14 of the pdf.   

 

Thanks in advance. 

 

Rob 
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